
Jack Miner School Highlights 

School Council held its final regular meeting of the 2021-2022 school year on 
Tuesday, June 7.  

Here are some news items to share. 

• The staff and students have been busy enjoying a variety of extra-curricular 
activities:  

o The Primary students have enjoyed the opportunity to develop their 
soccer skills and the grade 8 students had an opportunity to enhance 
their volunteer and leadership skills during the Soccer Club 

o Junior students have learned the importance of being mindful and 
have enjoyed the benefits of reducing stress and developing better 
concentration while participating in our “Mindfully Fit” Club 

o The Jack Miner Track Team has done well at the “Regional” meet, 
placing second among the large school division in the county. The 
students will continue to pursue excellence in athletics by 
participating in the District meet on June 15th. 

o The senior band had their first performance in over two years at 
Migration Hall and did an amazing job demonstrating what they 
learned.  

• Dates to Remember:  
o Primary Play Day for students in JK to grade 2 will be June 17th.  
o Grade 8 Graduation is going to be held on June 22nd at Migration 

Hall. 
o The last day for students and report cards to be sent home is 

Tuesday, June 28th. 

We would like to thank the volunteers on the School Council who have spend a 
great deal of time and provided financial support with food days, outdoor 
equipment, additional technology, library resources and experiences in the 
classroom. 

We would also like to wish the graduates all the best moving forward to the high 
school. "Whatever you choose for a career path, remember the struggles 
along the way are only meant to shape you for your purpose." 

 


